
APPENDIX C 

 

On 8 Jun 2022, at 14:04, Neil Whitton <Neil.Whitton@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> wrote: 

  

Dear Mr Nelson, 

As an officer of the local authority exercising environmental health functions I hereby  

give notice that an objection is made to the above application for a Temporary Event  

Notice under the Public Nuisance Objective. This is based on the history of noise  

complaints about the site when events have taken place which led to the service of an  

abatement notice under the Environmental Protection Act 1990 in August 2021 on the  

landowner. 

The licensing department will be in touch with you with the next steps. 

Kind Regards 

Neil Whitton BSC, MCIEH 

Environmental Health Officer 

Environmental Health and Licensing 

Cherwell District Council 

Tel - 01295 221623 

Email - Neil.Whitton@cherwell-dc.gov.uk  

  

http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/  

Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil 

Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally  

privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you  

are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.  

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of  

computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may  

sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before  

opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).  

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views  

of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the  
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Council to any course of action.  

 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally  

privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you  

are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.  

 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of  

computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may  

sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before  

opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).  

 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views  

of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the  

Council to any course of action.. 

 

 


